
 
 

Ref.No. AJU/Exams./2020/Mise.       15th June, 2020 

 

Notification on End Term Examination 

 

This is to notify to all students of the University (excluding final year) that due to the COVID-19 pandemic 

Situation, the academic calendar of Spring 2020 could not be timely followed and the End Term Examinations 

are yet to be conducted. 

In this regard, this is to inform the students that the End Term Examination of 2nd and 4th Semester will 

tentatively be conducted in the month of July – 2020. However, based on UGC directives, it has been decided 

by the Board of Examination, that Examinations will be conducted through online mode. The Exam schedule 

and detail of the online exam will be notified to the students by 25th June 2020. Students will be able to appear 

for online exams from their home by using Mobile, Tablet, Desktop, Laptop etc. 

If any students fail to appear for the online exam for whatever reason, he/ she will still get one last chance to 

appear for Special Examination (online mode) conducted by the University, when campus reopens. Special 

Examination will be conducted at campus only. 

As per the decision of Board of Examination, Promotion to next semester will be on the basis of marks 

obtained in Online exam (35% Weightage), marks obtained in Last Semester Exam (35% Weightage) and 

marks obtained in Internal exam including Continuous Internal Assessment (30% weightage). 

All the students must prepare for the upcoming Examinations and are advised to keep in touch with the 

Course instructors in respect of any guidance related to subject to prepare yourself for the online exam. 

Final year End Term Examination will be conducted in offline mode only when campus reopens and after 

receiving the guidelines from the Government. 

 

 

By the order of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Controller of Examinations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Controller of Examinations 


